

麻州州长 **Deval L. Patrick**



DEVAL L. PATRICK GOVERNOR

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS STATE HOUSE . BOSTON, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

TIMOTHY P. MURRAY LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

October 2011

Dear Friends:

R R R R R R R R R R

On behalf of the citizens of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, I send warm greetings as you gather for the Chinese Culture Education Conference sponsored by the Cambridge Center for Chinese Culture (CCCC).

For the past twenty years, the Cambridge Center for Chinese Culture has been committed to promoting Chinese culture, fostering the development of the Chinese-American identity, and advancing relations between the United States and the People's Republic of China. Congratulations on your 20th anniversary!

I am grateful for the CCCC's commitment to serving our communities through its Chinese language programs, Chinese English newsletters and publications, and its strong cultural exchange program. These programs and services offer Massachusetts residents a wealth of opportunities to celebrate Chinese heritage, education, and art.

Please accept my best wishes for an informative and enjoyable event. I look forward to the CCCC's continued success.

Sincerely